
Dear InSiGHT Members, 
 
First and foremost, I hope that this email finds you and your loved ones healthy.  InSiGHT is 
truly an international organization and it members around the globe are all affected in different 
ways by the continuing COVID-19 pandemic.  Our personal and professional lives have been 
changed dramatically.  It is difficult, if not impossible, to continue with our regular routines.  We 
are all coping in different ways.  On behalf of the InSiGHT Council, you are in our thoughts and 
prayers.  
 
One thing that will help get us through this challenging time is looking to the future.  We all have 
ideas in our mind of what we will do first when social distancing and quarantines are lifted.  
Among the many personal and professional events that I eagerly await, is the next InSIGHT 
meeting.  I have the honor of serving as the Program Chair for InSiGHT 2021 and we are 
currently planning a fantastic program that will hopefully bring our community back together in 
person, and in full force. 
 
Please plan to join us for the InSiGHT 2021 biennial meeting held on May 12-15, 2021 at the 
Hyatt Jersey City on the Hudson, directly across the Hudson River from downtown New York 
City.  We promise to provide an unforgettable scientific and social program.  You can find more 
information on the website link below and is continually being updated.  The call for abstracts is 
also open! 
 
Meeting Page:  https://www.insight2021.org/ 
 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone soon.  Stay well.   
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Matthew F. Kalady, MD 
InSIGHT 2021 Program Chair 
 
 
 


